
 

Dear Parents,  

 

 Happy Summer!  We will be using the pool this summer for our potty trained 

3’s, 4’s, and 5’s.  If you would like your child to participate please return this form 

no later than Monday, June 12th.  We are asking all children to bring in a LABELED 

swimsuit and towel to leave at school for the summer.  If you have any questions 

or concerns please call or stop by the office. 

           Thank You! 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************* 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 _____YES! My child may use the pool at Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care. 

 _____NO! My child may not use the pool at Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care. 

Parent’s Signature: _________________________________________________ 

 


